

Office of the Dean College of Arts and Sciences

Terre Haute, Indiana 47809 812-237-2411 Fax 812-237-4382

November 1, 2007

Mr. David Kugler Critter Catchers, Inc. 2800 Scenic Meadows Dr. Ortonville, MI 48462

Dear Mr. Kugler:

I would like to express to you my deepest gratitude for your gift of \$1,053 to the Indiana State University Foundation in support of the Critter Catchers, Inc. – Bat Conservation Scholarship.

As the beneficiary of a scholarship myself over forty-some years ago, I know firsthand how much the generosity of benefactors like you means to a student during his or her years at the university and then for the rest of his or her life. Now as Dean of the College of Arts and Sciences, I see every year how much scholarships mean to our students at ISU, and I am very grateful to you for your generous gift.

On behalf of the College of Arts and Sciences and the ISU Foundation, I cannot thank you enough.

Sincerely.

Thomas G. Sauer

Dean